
Alan WO9G opened the meeting at 7:00 pm 
 
Minutes for March were emailed and posted to Discord. 
 
Station is coming along. Earle can now access it remotely from his home. 
Logging software is up and running on the club computer. 
CW keys have been donated to the club station. 
More antennas will go up for the club station. 
 
Don KD9GYI gave updates on upcoming Field Day in June 
 
Ft. Ouiatenon has been reserved 
Everyone is welcome and encouraged to come out and participate, or just visit. 
We will need assistance putting antennas up on the Friday night before Field Day, and with 
removal of them on Sunday afterwards. Need to get information out on Social Media. Need 
assistance logging for Field Day also. 
 
Presentation on IN QSO Party by Tim K9WX 
 
Meeting Adjourned 7:36 pm 
 
Presentation on Batteries by Alan WO9G 
 
 
Sign-in Sheets attached below 





 


